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Mount Alexander Shire Council is in the process of transforming the old tennis court in Taradale into an 
interactive Youth Space.  

The precinct will have something for everyone of all ages and will be an attractive new addition to the area. 

The new facilities will include: 

• A concrete prefab pump track 

• Skateboard concrete hump 

• Basketball/soccer fusion unit  

• Hit-up wall  

• A new concrete slab topped with an all-weather playing surface 

• New fencing 

• Wombat Crossing linking the park 

The Taradale Youth Space project is supported by the Victorian Government. 

 

Project status 

The project began in March 2023 with the refurbishment of 
the old tennis shelter. Council has now awarded the 
contract for civils works which will commence early January 
2024. 

Importantly, the equipment for the new play space has 
been ordered. The pump track and other equipment is 
scheduled for delivery in January 2024.  

The project aims be completed as planned by the end of 
May 2024. 

More information  

For more information contact Jo-Anne Hewitt on 03 5471 1843 
or j.hewitt@mountalexander.vic.gov.au 

Mount Alexander Shire Council acknowledges the support of 
the Victorian Government. 
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